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As we celebrate Black History Month, we would like to reintroduce our very own 
8th grade student, Savannah Kayongo.  Savannah currently has three articles featured on 
the website “Voice of Gen-Z".  
  
Voices of Gen-Z, co-founded by two students in Seattle, is a global platform for Gen-
Z'ers to speak on issues of their generation.  This diverse, all-inclusive community 
includes writers, podcasters, social media managers, graphic designers, and 
photographer from thirteen different countries.  
  
Heatherwood is so proud to see Savannah share her story and in doing so, teach 
valuable lessons in diversity and respect.  Please enjoy her articles below that have been 
published.  We look forward to hearing more from Savannah in the future.   
 

https://www.voicesofgenz.com/savannah-kayongo 
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